
Christmas card deadline is today!  
This year the project is all managed online so orders and payment must be
made online by yourselves. Please do ensure that your child's details are
correct as these will be printed on the back of your ordered items.  Please be
aware that orders will not be printed until the deadline of 20th November. 
Orders can then take up to 2 weeks to be processed and sent into school,
therefore, orders should arrive in the first week of December. No late orders
can be accepted after today. 
Thanks for your support.
Online Shop - sforders.co.uk/6gZ2W1zD
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What a great start we’re having to this term's fundraising efforts!

Doughnut Friday

 

As you may be aware we held our first
doughnut sale on Friday 8th November. 

 This was our first time holding such a
fundraiser so it was difficult to

predetermine the interest and uptake. 
 Due to its success, we sold out of over
300 doughnuts.  We apologise to those
of you who missed out and thank those
who bought.  We will be holding another

doughnut sale on Friday 22nd
November, this time buying over 500
doughnuts to sell.  We hope you can
support this sale as well as the last.

Coloured Mufti

The PTA would like to
thank you for the items

brought into school for the
coloured mufti day.  There

were lots of wonderful
items received which will

be used to make up
hampers for the raffle at
the children’s Christmas

plays.  

http://www.sforders.co.uk/6gZ2W1zD


Order online the web address is sforders.co.uk/6gZ2W1zD which is detailed on your form,
or you can scan the code on your mobile phone to send you to the website.

Christmas card order deadline Wednesday 20th November

Upcoming Fundraising Events

doughnut friday Friday 22nd November

We will have more than last time so hopefully enough for everyone! 50p per

doughnut

Santa's grotto Thursday 28th November

Santa Claus is coming to town! Tickets will be issued soon, there will be hot

chocolate for sale and a lucky dip!

santa's grotto round 2 Tuesday 3rd December

Santa is coming back who will be on the nice list? Tickets will be issued soon

there will be hot chocolate for sale and a lucky dip!

Christmas Disco's Thursday 12th December
Year 1 Disco 16:10-17:10 Year 2 Disco 17:20-18:20

Christmas wrapping Monday 16th December
Christmas wrapping begins  (Max 2 Adult gifts per child). Letters will be sent out

soon.

Christmas crafting breakfast Friday 20th December

Festive fun - Details to follow

Uniform Sale Wednesday 4th December

Second hand uniform for sale during the reading morning



Christmas Concerts

 

Refreshments will be available to purchase for donations and the

hampers will be available to win in our raffle.  Please remember to

bring some change along to support the school.  All donations

gratefully accepted

Refreshments

*** Donations of cakes would maximise our fundraising

efforts so any persons interested in baking or buying cakes

for us to sell at the concerts would be appreciated ***

Monday 9th December
 Year two 

9:30am and 2:00pm

Friday 13th December
Reception

09:30am and 2:00pm

Tuesday 17th December
Year one

09:30am and 2:00pm



Support Your PTA

Other ways you could further support the school are via our school lottery,
via the giving machine when you shop online, through purchases of stikins
or stamptastic name tags for clothing. 
 
https://www.thegivingmachine.co.uk/
 
https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/
 
https://www.stikins.co.uk/ (use code 10565)
 
https://stamptastic.co.uk/

If anybody has any school
uniform in a good condition
which no longer fits, could
you please donate to the
school for us to sell at
our second hand uniform
sales.  Please send school
clothing into the school
office.

Next PTA Meeting
Friday 6th December

Meeting in the staffroom
at 09:00 All welcome. 

It would be lovely to see
you.

@INISPTA

@inis_pta

https://www.thegivingmachine.co.ukhttps/www.yourschoollottery.co.uk/

